## egeman Te Kuiti

## Activities and events round up

There was a Legendary turnout to our community clean up for Keep New Zealand Beautiful week in September.

With so many volunteers we had enough teams to tidy along the river walk, Rora Street, King Street East, Sheridan Street and parts of Carroll Street.

What an amazing effort. Thank you to the volunteers that gave an hour to help out and took over 50 kilos over rubbish off the streets and walkways.

Missed out this time? There is still one more community clean up to go this year at the beginning of December. We'll keep you posted.



We have had three brilliant nominations for our Legends Trophy. We will be announcing them in November, December and January. Keep an eye on our Facebook page to find out who they are.

In October we held our third Business After 5 (BA5). The focus of this one was - How to keep good staff and become a great employer.



We were fortunate to have Erin Wirihana of Hana Consulting Ltd leading an engaging interactive presentation that provoked some postive discussions among attendees and some great questions.

The presentation focused on:

- How to become a great employer and lead your team and business to success.
- Importance of Individual Employment Agreements
- Recognising your strengths and the support you need (as an employer) so you can be a great leader
- Practical tools to support staff with career development and growth
- Additional support and funding employers can seek to support employment and the growth of your business.

We would like to acknowledge Waitomo Club Inc for their support by providing the venue and refreshments.

## egeman Te Kuiti



In September we launched our photo competition. There is only a few days left to get your entries in.

Whether it's a snapshot of your favourite place around town, your team or your favourite Te Kuiti people, we'd love to see it.

Remember you can enter a photo that has been taken within the last year.

Details Entry form link <a href="https://forms.gle/Pjvf7XDcAmVe1ZTg8">https://forms.gle/Pjvf7XDcAmVe1ZTg8</a>

Full guidlines on the pinned post on our Facebook page, on the Waitomo District Council Website and through your local school.

Winning entries will be enlarged and printed on giant boards and used to beautify vacant shop windows.

## **Coming Up**



What an amazing event it turned out to be last year. Have you got your float started yet?





Reminder- membership subscriptiosns are now due. If you haven't received yours please check in your spam folder Sometimes our invoices end up there. If you haven't had an invoice please get in touch at info@tekuiti.org.nz